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Under the Façade, Landscape & Signage Improvement Grant Program, matching grants (50% to a max of 

$5,000) may be offered to eligible commercial and residential property owners and businesses within the CIP 

District for eligible façade improvements, signage, and landscape  improvements, or any combination of these 

three categories of property enhancement (within the max per property of $5K). 

 

The Municipality will also be hosting an Open House at the North Grenville Public Library at 1 Water Street, 

Kemptville, on Wednesday, July 12, 2017 from 3:00 – 5:00 pm, where you can find out more about the 

programs available, ask questions, get feedback on your project ideas and pick up an application package.  

 

Application forms and guidelines can be found on our economic development website at 

www.investnorthgrenville.ca under business resources and application packages are available at the          

Municipal Centre if you prefer. If you have a project idea and would like to move forward with applying prior  

to the Open House, feel free to do so. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like more information on any of the CIP grant programs and/or need assistance, 
contact Teri Devine tdevine@northgrenville.on.ca or 613-258-9569 x 115. 

 

 

The Municipality of North Grenville is now offering a second intake for  applications for 

the Rideau-Sanders-Prescott Community Improvement Plan (CIP)  

Façade, Landscape & Signage Grant Program  

Application Deadline Friday, Aug 11, 2017 

If you are a commercial property owner/business in the CIP District, the Grenville 

Community Futures Development Corporation’s Community Retrofit Loan        

Program is an additional resource. The program offers interest free commercial 

loans for industrial retrofits, façade improvements and interior and exterior retro-

fits.  Find out more at www.grenvillecfdc.com, contact is Rod Wallace, Business 

Loans Officer 877-925-4275 or rwallace@grenvillecfdc.com.  


